
 

 
     

  

Hi, we're so excited you've chosen to join Camosun in Summer 2021. 
 
Over the next seven weeks, you will be receiving once-a-week email communications from me, 
the Orientation & Transitions Student Worker, so stay tuned! I'll be sending out tips and 
helpful information to help you prepare for your upcoming summer term at Camosun. 

😀 

 
Although we’re predominately online, Camosun still offers a great student experience! In 
response to the physical distance measures required by B.C.’s Provincial Health Officer, all 
services such as Registration, Academic Advising and Counselling continue to be available to 
you online or through other alternative methods. Please check the college’s COVID-19 
information page for the latest updates and FAQs on college operations and the Student 
Services page to learn how to connect with the supports you may need throughout your time at 
Camosun. 
 
Camosun is a Lkwungen name for an area of Victoria where waters meet and are transformed. 
We recognize that both Lansdowne and Interurban campuses are located on the Traditional 
Territories of the Lekwungen and W̱SÁNEĆ peoples. We acknowledge their welcome and 
graciousness to everyone who seeks knowledge here. 
 
Do you have questions about being a Camosun student? Our Orientation Chat is live every 
Monday, Wednesday and Friday from 9:00 - 12:00 pm (look for the chat box at the bottom of 
the Orientation webpage). We will be there to answer your questions or point you to where you 
can find the information you need. 
 
Camosun is an engaging and diverse environment to learn in, and there are many supports 
here to help you as you move along your path. Please don’t hesitate to get in touch with an 
instructor or staff member - it’s even more important now for students to reach out with their 
questions! 
 
All the best, 
Maria, Student Worker 
Orientation & Transitions, Student Affairs 
orientation@camosun.ca 
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